
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back, we hope you have had a lovely Christmas break and are looking forward to a 

productive Spring Term. We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of a few important 

points for this term:  

Curriculum: 

RE- Galilea to Jerusalem, Desert to Garden 

RSHE- We meet God’s love in the community - being safe in communities 

All Are Welcome- All are Welcome (diverse children from diverse families), 

Can I join your club? (being excluded) Amazing (disabilities) 

 

English- Adventure narratives, Poetry, Explanation text 

Mathematics- Money, Multiplication and Division, Geometry: Properties of shape, 

Fractions, Measurement: Length and Weight 

Science- Uses of Everyday Materials, Sustainability- Plastic, Plants 

History- The Great Fire of London 

Art & Design- Vincent Van Gough and Clarice Cliff 

Computing- Scratch Junior, Modifying text and images 

Online Safety- Privacy and Security, Online Reputation 

Music- Zootime - Reggae 

PE- Dynamic balance and Static balance, Coordination and Counter Balance 

PSHE- Living in a wider world 

Important points 

• PE lessons will take place each Thursday.  Please ensure that your child comes into 

school in their St. Jude’s PE kit.  

• Year 2 will visit the library at the end of the school day on a Wednesday. Please 

collect your child from the school library on this day. 

• Please encourage your child to read daily and sign their diary to show they have 

done so. 

• School dinners must be ordered through Evolve. Please ensure this is done before 

9am each day.  

 

If at any point you have any concerns or questions that you would like to raise, please 

do not hesitate to contact us so that we can arrange a mutually convenient time for 

discussion.  

 

       Thank you for your continued support, Mrs Stevens and Miss Riley 


